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Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver’s 
Statement on Clovis Shooting 

 
SANTA FE – New Mexico Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver released the following 
statement regarding this afternoon’s shooting in Clovis, New Mexico: 
 
“I am deeply saddened to hear about the shooting that occurred at a public library in Clovis 
earlier today,” said Secretary Toulouse Oliver. “There is no place for acts of senseless 
violence like this in our communities. My staff and I will be keeping the victims, their 
families, and the brave men and women who responded to the situation in our thoughts and 
prayers tonight.” 
 

# # # 
 
Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
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